CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 09, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06247-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:42 AM

To: 'Max Buck'

Subject: RE: Docket number 160021-E1

Dear Mr. Buck,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Max Buck [mailto:maximum43@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:49 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket number 160021-E1

From Max M. Buck 11427 SW Kingslake Circle, Port Saint Lucie, Fl. 34987

As a senior citizen with a limited income, | request your denial of FPL's unseemly,
unnecessary rate increase. This increase is to allow their investors to make even more
return than the $1.6 Billion profit that they will be getting already. This additional income
will give a guaranteed return of more than 12% to their shareholders. | am not aware of
any other investment that returns a greater guaranteed income for a public utility. As a
person living on social security | did not receive any increase this year. Even when there is
one granted it is usually only 2%. It has been almost too much trying to get along with all
the federal tax increases over the last 7 years. Please don't exasperate our plight even
further.

Sincerely,

Max Buck


FPSC Commission Clerk
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